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Dates For Your Diary

Year 2 trip to Brean Tuesday 5 June

Year 5 Trip to the BrigHouse Monday 11 - Tuesday 12 June
Or 

Tuesday 12 – Wednesday 13 
June.

NOTICE FOR FASTING 

We respect your right to include your child in the 
practice of fasting, however for your child's safety 

we must be made aware in advance.

 Therefore, can you please provide a written 
request for your child to fast by completing the 

permission slip which has been sent out or can be 
found in the reception office, so that all staff are 

aware of the children fasting. 

Should your child become ill or dehydrated during 
the day we need to know what you would like us to 
do should they feel faint or become ill as a result of 

fasting. Part of our normal procedures in dealing 
with these sorts of symptoms is to give a child 

water and if we cannot do this then you would have 
to come to collect your child and deal with them at 

home. 

Thank you for your co-operation.

Royal Wedding Picnic

We are pleased to announce that the Royal 
Wedding Picnic raised a grand total of:

£318! 
Thank you for all your support.

PUPIL ATTENDANCE NOTICE

A parent has been fined £851 for their child’s poor attendance.
Please make sure that your child is in school and on time every day.

Thank you.

HAIR DECORATIONS

Please remember that we have a clear 
uniform policy and that clothes must be 

practical, comfortable and safe.
For this reason, large hair slides, ‘Jo-Jo’ 

bows and other hair decorations are strictly 
not allowed.

http://www.billesleyschool.co.uk/


 

 
 

Former Billesley 
Primary School 

Pupils 

Call 
For 

Ex Pupil Celebration 
Monday 18th June 2018  

5.30-8.30pm 

Light Refreshments on Arrival 

£5 per ticket 

Please register on our Just Giving Page: 

www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/billesley-primaryschool 

Local Historian 
John Lerwill 

will be 
presenting his 

new book 
View 

Archived 
Documents 

Reminisce 
with old 
friends 

Old 
School 
Songs 

Ghostly 
Drama 

Experience  

PE 
Games 

Traditional 
School 

Puddings 


